
Programs are Supported By 

 Commonwealth Home Support 
Programme (CHSP)  

 ac.care’s Communities for 
Children Murraylands 
programme funded by the 
Australian Government 
Department of Social Services  

 Department for Communities 
and Social Inclusion (DCSI) 

 Department of Planning 
Transport and Infrastructure 
(DPTI) 

 The Coorong District Council 
(CDC) 

 Obesity Prevention and Lifestyle 
program (OPAL), 

Keeping TBCC running 

8572 3513   
www.tbcc.org.au    info@tbcc.org.au 
141 Railway Terrace, Tailem Bend SA 5260  
 

Find inside- 

 Youth Network news 

 Hire bikes update 

 What's new for the 
Golden Oldies 

 Term 3 timetable 

The Tailem Bend Community 
Centre is run by a Board of 
Management for the Tailem 
Bend Community.  At the                
September AGM new Board 
members are to be elected.  

If you’d like to join our Board, 
nominate someone, or vote at 
the AGM, make sure you have 
paid your membership fees for 
this year. 
 

Membership fees  for 2016-17 
close Monday 29 August.   

Nominations for the TBCC BOM 
close on Monday 15 August . 

This year we are looking for new 
committee members and                     
executive board members 
 

Be sure to mark your calendar! 
AGM- 5th September 2016 1pm  
 

Afternoon tea will be served 
after the meeting. Even if you 
are not a member of the centre, 
you can pop in and find out 
what we’ve been up to this year. 

Keep up with what’s happening by subscribing to our e-newsletter-  

http://www.tbcc.org.au/pages/newsletter.php  



Free bus available to The Pryers, departing from 
Tintinara, Coomandook, Coonalpyn and Meningie.  

Bookings essential. Call 8572 3513 

Don’t forget to mark your                      

calendars for the CHSP ‘Engaging 

in Aging’ expo next month! 

CHSP news and upcoming events 

Introducing Daniel Perks and Eddy 
Jakaitis. Working for Lynton Piggott 
Mondays providing CHSP services  

Commonwealth Home Support Programme 

Home Maintenance requests can now be booked 

for the new financial year.   

Please call the Tailem Bend Community Centre  

Wednesday, Thursday or Friday – 85723513 to 

arrange  a suitable date. 

As we do not  receive sufficient funding to enable 

an annual service for all our clients, priority will be 

given to  those who have not had any work done in 

the last 12 months, unless it is a safety issue. 

New clients need to register with My Aged Care in 

order to receive Home Maintenance or                             

Modifications.  The number to call is 1800 200 422 

and the name of the Service Provider is:: Coorong                         

Community Links Combined Program.  Should you 

need help registering, please call the above num-

ber to arrange assistance from the CHSP team. 



Changing of the Guard 
Communities for Children Chatter Communities for Children Chatter 

 

Online Booking System-  C4C has a technology upgrade 
If you have participated in a C4C activity you will have completed an enrolment form. These forms will 
now be completed online. This will make life easier for everyone. 
 

Booking for any C4C activities will also be done online. 
 

You’ll be able to find the new system on our website-  
http://www.tbcc.org.au/pages/c4c.php 
If you have a QR reader on your smartphone, you can also                                                                                                       
find the page by scanning the QR code to the right. 

Coorong Connections Network future 
The Coorong Connections Network participated in their final                  
activity prior to the end of the funding, when they went Go 
Karting on the 26th of June.  17 members of the network 
geared up and raced each other around the track at Pooraka 
as a thank you for their contributions to the CCN and wider 
community throughout the  2015– 2016 year. 

July has proved to be a  busy month at TBCC. We 
sadly farewell  the Communities 4 Children                 
Project Officer, Rebekah Crisp, who is moving            
onto  newer pastures and we at TBCC will truly 
miss her. Bek has been with the program since its 
inception. As part of the team and the driving 
force behind all of our children’s activities, Bek 
has gained the trust and admiration of families, 
children and all who have worked with her.                 
Rebekah, we wish you every success in whatever 

you choose for your next adventure in life and 
hope you will hold us close in your heart. On July 
25th, we will welcome Claire Oliver to the C4C  
position at TBCC. Claire comes from Hahndorf and 
brings with her a wealth of experience and ideas 
from having worked previously in a similar role in 
Murray Bridge. Whilst it is sad to see Rebekah 
move on, we are eager to see what new ideas 
Claire will bring with her to the role and say -              
welcome to the team at TBCC.  

Request to continue funding 

The network was so well               
received by young people in 
the Coorong district that TBCC 
have sent a letter of  request 
to the SA Minister of Youth              
to request assistance with 
funding to continue the                    
network. We’ll let you know as 
soon as we hear, and we are 
actively seeking other                       
opportunities to keep it going! 



TBCC gives a big thank you 
to Sheila Lewis and Julie 
Horan for filling in as our  
Catering Coordinators! 

Welcome!              
New                

Catering               
Coordinator 

Linda 
McDougall 

On your (borrowed) Bike! 
Have you seen the colourful bikes around 
town? 

What originally started with a grant from the 
Department of Transport and Infrastructure, 
has seen not only the availability of free bikes 
for hire from the Community Centre but other 
exciting things have been happening as well! 

Through the grant, Volunteers and staff of the 
Community Centre undertook the ‘Ride a bike 
right’ training to help them assist anyone 
wanting to borrow the bikes, and to be able to 
maintain them.  

The other bikes you might have seen are the 
colourful new bike racks, located in front of 
TBCC and the Council, created and housed in 
partnership with Coorong District Council, and 
John Wicker of Regional Profile Cutters. 





 

Staff  

Coordinator:  Tammy Shepherd  Tuesday—Friday  

CHSP Officer:  Eva Haydon  Wednesday—Friday 

C4C Officer:  Claire Oliver  Tuesday—Friday 

Finance Officer:  Chris Hartmann  Thursday 

 

2014/15 Board of Management: 

Chairperson:   Lorraine Cresp  

Vice Chairperson:   Jack Hunt 

Treasurer:   Trevor Gordon 

Acting Secretary:  Rhonda Shillabeer 

Committee:       Bev Moyes, Rosemary Symonds,  Margo Wood 

                   Vicki Roach, Lydia Barnes, Joanna Paynter  

Coming up next at Tailem Bend Community Centre 

NOTE– Computer classes have changed days. Instead of Fridays they  
               will now be held Wednesday 10am-12 noon. 

Give us a ring to register for Android phone or tablet classes 

Call- 8572 3513       Email– info@tbcc.org.au 

Commonwealth 

Home Support 

Packages (CHSP) 


